
OLQP Newsletter
Term 2 Week 10  2018

JULY 5, 2018 School Name

   DATES TO REMEMBER:

Friday 6th July 

- Primary Athletics Carnival

-Last Day of Term 2

Monday 23rd July
-Term 3 commences

Tuesday 24th July 
-Grandparents Mass

 Gym nast ics Program : Yr 
2, Yr 4 & Yr 6 will participate 
in the Gymnastics program 

each Fr iday in  Term  3. 

Spread love everywhere you 
go. Let no one ever come to 
you without leaving happier..

Mother Teresa

Dear Parents, students and teachers,

This is our last newsletter for term 2. The cold weather and all our hard work has left both 
teachers and students very tired. The hard work has definitely paid off though, as the 
feedback from our half yearly interviews was very positive. 

Last week we asked children to wear something pink to school to raise money for Breast 
cancer research. This was an initiative from Rylee in Year 4. We are really pleased to say 
that on the day we raised  $1473. This is a very significant cause so thank you to everyone 
who contributed.

The f irst  day for  next  t erm  is Monday 23rd July.  We would like to start the term with all 
students in a  good frame of mind for learning. This includes wearing the correct school 
uniform and having appropriate haircuts. Please make sure that hair styles are evenly cut.

Our enrolment process has been concluded and letters sent to parents. Congratulations to 
all the applicants and a special welcome to our new families. Enrolment forms for the 
OLQP Pre-school will be available from Monday 23rd  July until Friday 27th July, between 
9.00am and 3.00pm. Please see Pre-school staff for an enrolment form. Interviews will be 
held in August. 

Two big events for next term are the launch of our PBS4L Day - Fr iday 4t h August  and 
our  Fun Day - 6t h Sept em ber . More information will be forthcoming about these events 
but we hope lots of families will be able to attend.Our Staff Development (Pupil Free) day 
will be held on 7th September.

A number of our neighbours who live in Lloyd Street have mentioned about parents 
stopping in the street in the afternoon and parking across driveways. Please be 
considerate to the people around our school particularly in the mornings and afternoons.

This term we had an unfortunate incident with a dog that was brought into the school 
during dismissal time. Please do not bring pets into the school as this can cause difficulty 
for some children.

Some inquires have been made about replacing the collars on the girls summer uniform. 
This service was established for a limited time last year and is no longer available.

I hope everyone has a very relaxing holiday and we can all come back refreshed and ready
 for Term 3. 

Have a happy holiday

Michael Hopley
Principal

http://www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au/

